November 2024

Welcome to the Autumn Edition of the Friends of BVCP Newsletter!
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As we start the second half of the Autumn term, we hope our Reception children are
settled into school life and all children are finding their feet with their new teachers.

We’re thrilled to share all the wonderful events planned leading up to Christmas.

Diary Dates:

Christmas Craft Fair - Saturday 16th November

Christmas Bazaar - Monday 2nd December
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Our first Movie Night took place last week and was a huge success! The children in
years 1,2 and 3 enjoyed watching Hotel Transylvania while nibbling on some snacks
with their friends. There was great excitement to be had, some children under
blankets in their pyjamas! We raised a fantastic £250! Thank you to all who helped
make it such a success.

Friends of BVCP has a Party Pack available to hire! The pack contains 54 plates, 52
cups, 25 small bowls, 2 medium bowls, 8 medium plates, 3 large serving platters with
lids and 3 jugs. Please email the address below for more information and to book for

a suggested £5 donation to Friends.

If you would like to join our volunteering group to help at occasional events, your
involvement would make a big difference.

Please like our ‘Friends of Burwell Village College’ Facebook page for event updates.

We can also be contacted via our email, friendsofbvcp@gmail.com.

1t



